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Rick Everson

From: Rob Thomas <rthomas@wcwsid.com>

Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2025 1:13 PM

To: Rick Everson

Cc: eric; John Lewis; Aydelotte,Tamara

Subject: Re: Cobabe Ranch- sewer will serve

Attachments: Sewer Will Serve_20220624.pdf

Rick, 

 

The attached letter remains in affect for the 200 units listed within, if you have any further questions, please let 

me know. 

 

 

Thanks, Rob 

 

 

 

Robert Thomas 

General Manager 

WCWSID 

801-430-4647 

From: Rick Everson <reverson@evoutah.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2025 9:34 AM 

To: Rob Thomas <rthomas@wcwsid.com> 

Cc: eric <eric@thg-cs.com>; John Lewis <jlewis@evoutah.com> 

Subject: Cobabe Ranch- sewer will serve  

  

Rob- 

As discussed, could you please confirm in writing that the attached sewer commitment letter for Cobabe is still 

good?  The letter references 104 units, we are now only doing 101 units at Cobabe, which I suppose doesn’t 

matter.  I think Tammy would be fine with an email confirmation, or if you don’t mind writing a couple 

sentences in a memo that references the attached letter confirming it is still valid.  Whatever is easiest for you.

  

If you write an email, please copy Tammy.  If you prepare a memo, you can just send it to me and I’ll upload it 

to Frontier. 

  

Thank you! 

  

RICK EVERSON 
REVERSON@EVOUTAH.COM 
C: 801-897-4880  

  




